
You  May  Have  Heard  There’s
Been a Delay!
The NSW Government recently announced the delay of the strata
building bond and inspection scheme.

Originally announced to start 1 July 2017 the commencement
date has now been revised to 1 January 2018.

The delay is to allow for issues arising from the consultation
phase to be addressed.

Please refer to the Building Defect Bond Scheme for further
information.

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.

https://muellers.com.au/building-defect-bond-scheme/
https://muellers.com.au/building-defect-bond-scheme/
https://www.fairtrading.nsw.gov.au/housing-and-property/strata-building-bond-and-inspections-scheme
http://muellers.com.au/2017/js-mueller-co-contact

